
SOUPER BOWL IV has started! 2,080+ cans is goal! 
KICKOFF! SOUPER Bowl IV is officially underway to collect soup for healthy meals for those in 
need. Bring any variety of 16.3 - 18.8 ounce ready-to-eat soup, not condensed, to the Welcome 
Center and join the friendly competition. 

The Challenge: 
This year two divisions have been established. Teams within those divisions will be competing to 
see which minister will win the playoff and Lead Coaching rights on January 26.

How It Works:
Tallies will be taken at 10 AM on Sunday, January 26, to determine which team within each 
division will be the Division Champion. The Division Champion minister will be announced at 
the 11 AM service. Each division winner will be the Lead Coach to take their entire division to 
the Souper Bowl IV Championship on Sunday, February 9.

Alpha Division: Last Names A-K:		    	 Omega Division: Last Names L-Z
	
Rev. Allyson Lawrence (Last Names A-D)	 Rev. Kaylen Short (Last Names L-R)
		

Rev. Charles Robinson (Last Names E-K)			                  Rev. Drew West (Last Names S-Z)
	
		
Final tallies will the taken at 10 AM on Sunday, February 9. The Souper Bowl IV Champion will be 
announced at the 11 AM service.

2025 Extra Challenge: 2,080+ Cans
Exceed the 2,079 total can donations from last year's competition, and the entire church staff will 
prepare and serve a FREE Wednesday Night Supper for a church-wide celebration.

Mark Your Donations:
Mark the bottom of each can with the first letter of YOUR last name. A Sharpie will be available 
at the donation site. Cans will be credited to the Team Captain for those letters. Any cans that are 
received without letters will be divided between the two teams.  

Who will be the Lead Coach for each division? We'll find out on Playoff Sunday, January 26.
Who will be the Souper Bowl IV Champion with all the bling and bragging rights? You decide on 
Souper Bowl IV Sunday, February 9. 

Hut, Hut, Hike! Let's get going!


